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Our project abstract, “Active Duty Members’ Opinions and 
Recommendations for a New Tele-Sleep Management Platform in the 
United States Military Treatment Facilities”, will be a poster 
presentation at the Academy Health 2020 Annual Research Meeting. 
Our team member Dr. Moaz Abdelwadoud will present this poster in 
the meeting session “Digital Technologies, Data, and Analytics” on 
Monday, June 15th in Boston, MA.

After the focus group discussions with patients and the providers 
interviews, Hillary Edwards finished the healthcare administrators 
interviews on March 19th. These interviews will help give information 
on the new tele-sleep platform from economic and administrative 
points of view.
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